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Our ref: DHH/mhn/off/Year 11/2023-24 

 

 

20th March 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Re: Easter School and Easter Revision 
 
I would like to bring to your attention a series of Easter classes that staff in a number of different 
subjects are providing for our Year 11 students.  With this letter you will receive an attachment which 
shows the sessions that have been scheduled for Year 11 students. 
 
Some sessions have been planned for specific students, and Departments, or Teachers, will contact 
you separately if your child is invited to those sessions.  
 
We have asked students to sign up for sessions (by Monday, 25th March at 5pm – form via Satchel 
One), just so that we can get an indication of demand and plan accordingly. If your child wishes to 
attend and has not signed up online by this deadline, please still encourage them to come along.  
 
If your child is unsure of which sessions to attend, please ask them to speak to their subject teachers 
who will be happy to advise.   
 
In addition to the subject specific sessions above, the Study Hub is available for Year 11 and 13 
students to attend.  This area of the school is designed for students to come to school to work 
independently, or with their partner, should they wish to.  The room will be supervised by a 
member(s) of staff who will also be able to support with revision ideas.  The Study Hub is open: 
 
Wednesday 10th April – 9:00am -2:00pm in Sixth Form Study Centre 
Thursday 11th April – 9:00am – 2:00pm in Sixth Form Study Centre 
Friday 12th April – 9:00am – 2:00pm in Sixth Form Study Centre 
 
Information for those attending: 
 Students do not need to wear school uniform when attending these sessions, but should be dressed 

appropriately for work.   
 All students are required to sign in and out in the Sixth Form Study Centre. 
 In addition to following the common rules and having due regard for their safety and the safety of others,  

they should not wander around the school, as some areas are out of bounds due to works and lettings.  
 The restaurant will not be open so students should bring food and drink as required. 
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Cont/… 
 
 
20th March 2024 
 
 
In addition to the in-school sessions, and to help focus revision during the Easter break, can I please 
refer all parents of Year 11 students toward the Revision Timetables that Departments curated and 
placed online. 
 
It is important for students to maintain a work/life balance and students should find time to also rest 
and relax during the Easter break as well.   
 
Yours sincerely 

        
Mr C.Steel     Miss C.Thompson  Mr D.Hazlehuart 
Year 11 Achievement Co-ordinator  Senior Vice Principal  Assistant Principal  
cas@hayes.bromley.sch.uk 
 
 

 

https://www.hayes.bromley.sch.uk/students/year-11-revision-timetables-2023/

